
LARC General Meeting Minutes 

September 2019 

The LARC General Meeting for September 2019 was held on Wednesday, September 18 at 7PM 

in the Clover Building on the Boulder County Fairgrounds.  Following is a summary of the 

meeting. 

President Gary Hampton (AD0WU)) opened the meeting at 7:00 PM with introductions by those 

in attendance.  There were 38 in attendance. 

Gary then introduced the Nominating Committee’s slate of officers for the 2019-2020 year.  

After asking for nominations from the floor, there were none, Gary  proceeded to ask for a vote 

to confirm the officers. There was a quorum of members present.  The vote passed with those 

in attendance.  Officers for the 2019-2020 year are: 

Chuck Pock (K0ITP) – President 

Mark Skelton (N7CTM) – Vice-president 

Don Lewis (KE0EE) – Treasurer 

Pat Engstrom (W1PGE) – Secretary 

Gary then read a letter from Betty Aldrich thanking the Club for helping her and her family after 

the passing of Starr. 

Mark Skelton then gave the evening presentation which included:  

Results from the recent emergency exercise and lesson learned. 

An overview of the Club’s microwave system which enhances coverage of the Club’s VHF 

repeater.  Mark and Ron Schwartz (K2RAS) have done extensive work to upgrade the Club’s 

systems. 

Mark then gave an update on the repeaters, all systems are working as planned except for a 

spurious unlinking of the two repeaters which is still under investigation. 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:30 pm. 

Respectively submitted, 



Pat Engstrom, Secretary

 



 

 


